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Extra-Curricular After School Clubs — Autumn Term 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to inform you that, starting w/c 15t September 2025, we will be able to offer the following
extra-curricular after school clubs.

Day Club Club Cost Year Time Start Date | End Date
Provider Group
: y 25pm Pecem
Monday PUFC Girls PUFC N/A Selected 3.20pm — gt 15t
Football children 4.15pm September | December
(Y4-6)
Tuesday KS2 Keysports £49.50 Years 3-6 3.25- 16 P
Football 4.25pm | September | December
Wednesday KS1 Keysports £49.50 Years 1 3.25- 1™ g
Football and 2 4.25pm September | December
Thursday
Friday 3 Yea t
: r
Keysports

Please note that the Key Sports Footballl Club is likely to still go ahead in cold and wet conditions and so
children will need suitable clothing and footwear for the weather. Please book online at
www.keysportscoaching.co.uk under the after school club page section of the website.

JMP
Choir Club will give pupils the opportunity to come together and sing their favourite songs ranging from

chart/pop hits to Disney songs. Please note that the club will not be taking place on 24" October and 7™
November. If you would like your child to enrol, please use and complete the following link:-

https://forms.office.com/r/r2YeQ7JtS5

Performing Arts Club will give pupils the opportunity, through singing, dancing, and acting, to develop skills
that can set them up for life, from building confidence to making new friends, and unlocking their creativity all
in a supportive, enjoyable environment. If you would like your child to enrol, please use and complete the
following link:- https:/forms.cloud.microsoft/r/QQkgpQ4QhF

Please find attached a copy of our Clubs Terms & Conditions for your attention. Please do ensure that the
time is taken to read them. A copy of these terms, along with the club timetable, can be found on our school

website.




Collection at the end of the clubs will be from outside of the main office. Please note that all children must
be collected at the end of clubs by an adult regardless of whether or not they have consent to walk
home independently (Years 5 and 6)

Yours sincerely
Mrs R Rayner
Headteacher



